Solagro Références

BioBio : development of indicators regarding the links
between low level input farming and biodiversity.

The interest of citizens, farmers and politicians for the preservation of biodiversity on farms is in
progress. This is the context in which the 2009 BioBio project was launched: « biodiversity indicators in
organic and low level input agricultural systems ». Read more: http://www.biobio-indicator.org/
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